From: Alan Gozlan alan@g-3-corp.com e,

Subject: Planning Zoning o

Date: March 24, 2021 at 3:10 PM -
To:

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning, &Building
360 S. County Rd

Palm Beach , FLA 33480

Application NUMBER B-020-2021

Dear Members,

We, Renee and Alan Gozlan, reside two doors away at 141 Seaview Avenue. We have reviewed the plans and application. The
project will enhance and beautify our neighbourhood and as such we are in complete agreement with the proposed improvements to
the house, landscaping and pool house at 167 Seaview Avenue.

Many thanks for your anticipated cooperation on this project.

Respectfully submitted

Renee and Alan Gozlan

141 Seaview Avenue

Palm Beach, Florida 33480
cell 416 902 8904

cell 416 558 9414



